

Full name:.....	Mark:
Nick name:.....	

TERM 1 EXAMINATION– N.2

I. PRONUNCIATION

A. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

1. A. washeded B. picked C. cleaned D. helped
2. A. reused B. recycled C. raised D. donated

B. Choose the word that has a different stressed syllable from the rest.

3. A. support B. talent C. event D. collect
4. A. volunteer B. charity C. organize D. decorate

II/ MULTIPLE CHOICE: Circle the most suitable option to complete each sentence. (2 pts)

5. Could you tell me.....this dish?
A. how cooking B. how to cook C. to cook D. how to cooking
6. My sister enjoys painting very much. She often visits _____ when she travels
A. art galleries B. sports centers C. amusement parks D. arcades
7. A _____ is a film about life in the 19th century in the American West, especially the lives of cowboys.
A. horror B. western C. science fiction D. thriller
8. Their school is different,.....an ordinary school
A. As B. with C. from D. of
9. _____ exercise do you do every week?
A. How B. How many C. How much D. How often
10. My friends say that Vietnamese is.....than English, but I don't agree.
A. more easier B. easiest C. easier D. the easier
11. May has a _____ lifestyle than Jim because goes to bed early.
A. healthier B. more healthy C. more healthier D. healthiest
12. Alice: "I'm thirsty."
Mike: "....."
A. Are you free? B. Let's have a drink
C. Shall we go for a walk? D. Yes, that's fine.
13. "Would you like a dessert?"
"....."
A. Yes, go ahead. B. Not for me, thanks

C, No, I'm not in at the moment

D. Yes, I've done it.

14. "What do you do on your birthday?"

"....."

A. Nothing special

B. Once a week.

C, Some salad, please.

D. I ate out with friends.

15. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

A. You have to wear a mask to enter our place.

B. You do not need a mask at our place.

C. You should wear a mask to go ahead.

D. You should not wear a mask to go ahead.



16. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

A. You must not lock the door here.

B. You must not leave the door open.

C. You must not enter through this door.

D. You must enter through this door.



III/ READING COMPREHENSION: (1pt)

WHY DO YOU WANT TO BECOME A VOLUNTEER?

There are many reasons for becoming a volunteer. First, volunteering is good for you because it can provide physical and mental rewards. When you do voluntary work, you can reduce your stress and improve your health because you feel more joyful to bring happiness to other people. Second, volunteering save money with valuable community services. For example, the estimated value of volunteer's time is up to 15.39 USD per hour according to the recent statistics in America. Third, volunteering brings people together. Volunteers support families with **daycare** and eldercare, tutoring, and other activities after school. They can create a close friendship in the community. Finally, doing voluntary work helps you develop your knowledge. You can learn a lot through outdoor activities and community services. It is easily understood that more and more people are doing voluntary work today because of these reasons.

17. Why can voluntary work offer you mental and physical rewards?

A. It can reduce stress

B. It can improve your health

C, It can make you feel happy

D. A, B, and C.

18. Volunteering can save money because it provides the estimated value of volunteer's time which is up to 15.39 USD.....
- A. Per week B. per day C. per month D. per house
19. What does the word "daycare" in bold in the passage mean?
- A. Daily meals B. carwe at night
- C. care during the day D. daily reading
20. Which one of the following is NOT a reason people want to be a volunteer?
- A. Volunteers can create a close friendship in the community.
- B. Volunteers can improve their knowledge.
- C. Volunteers can lean many things through outdoor activities.
- D. Volunteers want to become famous people.
21. Doing voluntary work is helpful because.....
- A. It does not enable you to meet many people in your community.
- B. It can improve your knowledge through outdoor activities and community services.
- C. It is also boring that no one is interested in.
- D. It does not involve many outdoor activities and community services.

IV/ CLOZE TEST: *Choose and circle the word or phrase that best fits each blank space in the passage (1pt)*

Spiderman is one the most successful characters in comic books and movies. Spiderman first (22) _____ in an American comic book, called the Amazing Spider-Man. It was written by two authors, Stan Lee and Steve Ditko. It's the (23) _____ of Peter Parker, a weak, shy and lonely boy. One day, a spider (24) _____ him, and he becomes much (25) _____ and faster. He can climb walls and shoot webs. He then uses his power to save people and (25) _____ against a bad scientist. The Amazing Spider-Man became one of the best-selling comic books and (27) _____ lots of awards. From 2002 to 2011, they made six different movies from the stories of these books. Spiderman is one of the world's most popular comic and movie characters.

22. A. played B. appeared C. showed D. read
23. A. story B. character C. stories D. characters
24. A. shoots B. catches C. sees D. bites
25. A. more strong B. most strong C. stronger D. strong
26. A. to fight B. fighting C. to fights D. fight
27. A. win B. won C. buy D. bought

V/ DERIVATIVES:

Use the correct form of the word given in brackets in each sentence (1pt)

28. _____ is art and images that are made to look like they are moving.
(ANIMATE)

29. Chung cake (banh chung) is _____ Vietnamese rice cake.
(TRADITION)
30. A horror movie often has a lot of _____ scenes in it.
(SCARE)
31. The school's concert was _____, wasn't it?
(AMAZE)
32. The University of Sydney is one of the most _____ universities in Australia.
(FAME)
33. Tom _____ the acting in Star Hero. He thinks it's terrible
(LIKE)

VII/ ERROR IDENTIFICATION: Choose the underlined word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that needs correcting (0.5m)

34. I often drawing pictures of flowers in my leisure.
A B C D
35. Chu Van An was one of the most famous teacher at the Imperial Academy.
A B C D
36. Lotus plants can have flowers of many different color.
A B C D
37. You shouldn't to play too many computer games.
A B C D

VII/ REARRANGEMENT: Rearrange the given words in the most suitable order to make a full sentence. (0.5m)

38. make/ help/ seeds/ Flowers/ with/ insects/ from/.
→
39. have to/ Roots/ be/ in/ plants/ very/ long/ when/ places/ grow/ dry/.
→

VIII/ REWRITE: Rewrite a sentence with the word(s) given so that it has the same meaning. (2.0pts)

Rewrite a sentence with the word(s) given so that it has the same meaning. (2.0m)

40. Sam is healthier than Lila.
→ Lila isn't
41. I've never seen such an interesting movie as this one.
→ This is the
42. My favorite type of music is flamenco, not rock.
→ I
43. Pop isn't as exciting as rock, is it?

→ Rock is ?

44. I/ am/ keeping my/ health/ doing/ by/ exercise every day.

→

45. My brother/ cooks/ in/ usually/ free time./ his/ some traditional food

→

THE END OF THE TEST



ANSWER KEY

I. PRONUNCIATION

A. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

1. A. washed B. picked C. cleaned D. helped
2. A. reused B. recycled C. raised D. donated

B. Choose the word that has a different stressed syllable from the rest.

3. A. support B. talent C. event D. collect
4. A. volunteer B. charity C. organize D. decorate

II/ MULTIPLE CHOICE: Circle the most suitable option to complete each sentence. (2.pts)

5. Could you tell me.....this dish?
A. How cooking B. how to cook C. to cook D. how to cooking
6. My sister enjoys painting very much. She often visits _____ when she travels
A. art galleries B. sports centers C. amusement parks D. arcades
7. A _____ is a film about life in the 19th century in the American West, especially the lives of cowboys.
A. horror B. western C. science fiction D. thriller
8. Their school is different.....an ordinary school
A. As B. with C. from D. of
9. _____ exercise do you do every week?
A. How B. How many C. How much D. How often
10. My friends say that Vietnamese is.....than English, but I don't agree.
A. more easier B. easiest C. easier D. the easier
11. May has a _____ lifestyle than Jim because goes to bed early.
A. healthier B. more healthy C. more healthier D. healthiest
12. Alice: "I'm thirsty."
Mike: "....."
A. Are you free? B. Let's have a drink
C. Shall we go for a walk? D. Yes, that's fine.
13. "Would you like a dessert?"
"....."
A. Yes, go ahead. B. Not for me, thanks
C. No, I'm not in at the moment D. Yes, I've done it.
14. "What do you do on your birthday?"

“.....”

A. Nothing special

B. Once a week.

C. Some salad, please.

D. I ate out with friends.

15. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

A. You have to wear a mask to enter our place.

B. You do not need a mask at our place.

C. You should wear a mask to go ahead.

D. You should not wear a mask to go ahead.



16. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

A. You must not lock the door here.

B. You must not leave the door open.

C. You must not enter through this door.

D. You must enter through this door.



III/ READING COMPREHENSION: (1pts) WHY DO YOU WANT TO BECOME A VOLUNTEER?

There are many reasons for becoming a volunteer. First, volunteering is good for you because it can provide physical and mental rewards. When you do voluntary work, you can reduce your stress and improve your health because you feel more joyful to bring happiness to other people. Second, volunteering save money with valuable community services. For example, the estimated value of volunteer's time is up to 15.39 USD per house according to the recent statistics in America. Third, volunteering brings people together. Volunteers support families with daycare and eldercare, tutoring, and other activities after school. They can create a close friendship in the community. Finally, doing voluntary work helps you develop your knowledge. You can learn a lot through outdoor activities and community services. It is easily understood that more and more people are doing voluntary work today because of these reasons.

17. Why can voluntary work offer you mental and physical rewards?

B. It can reduce stress

B. It can improve your health

C. It can make you feel happy

D. A, B, and C.

18. Volunteering can save money because it provides the estimated value of volunteer's time which is up to 15.39 USD.....

B. Per week

B. per day

C. per month

D. per house

19. What does the word “daycare” in bold in the passage mean?

B. Daily meals

B. care at night

C. care during the day

D. daily reading

20. Which one of the following is NOT a reason people want to be a volunteer?

A. Volunteers can create a close friendship in the community.

B. Volunteers can improve their knowledge.

C. Volunteers can learn many things through outdoor activities.

D. Volunteers want to become famous people.

21. Doing voluntary work is helpful because.....

A. It does not enable you to meet many people in your community.

B. It can improve your knowledge through outdoor activities and community services.

C. It is also boring that no one is interested in.

D. It does not involve many outdoor activities and community services.

IV/ CLOZE TEST: Choose and circle the word or phrase that best fits each blank space in the passage (1pt)

Spiderman is one the most successful characters in comic books and movies. Spiderman first (1) appeared in an American comic book, called the Amazing Spider-Man. It was written by two authors, Stan Lee and Steve Ditko. It's the (2) story of Peter Parker, a weak, shy and lonely boy. One day, a spider (3) bites him, and he becomes much (4) stronger and faster. He can climb walls and shoot webs. He then uses his power to save people and (5) fight against a bad scientist. The Amazing Spider-Man became one of the best-selling comic books and (6) won lots of awards. From 2002 to 2011, they made six different movies from the stories of these books. Spiderman is one of the world's most popular comic and movie characters.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|----------------|--------------|---------------|
| 22. A. played | B. appeared | C. showed | D. read |
| 23. A. story | B. character | C. stories | D. characters |
| 24. A. shoots | B. catches | C. sees | D. bites |
| 25. A. more strong | B. most strong | C. stronger | D. strong |
| 26. A. to fight | B. fighting | C. to fights | D. fight |
| 27. A. win | B. won | C. buy | D. bought |

V/ DERIVATIVES: Use the correct form of the word given in brackets in each sentence (1pt)

28. ANIMATION is art and images that are made to look like they are moving.
(ANIMATE)

29. Chung cake (banh chung) is TRADITIONAL Vietnamese rice cake.
(TRADITION)

30. A horror movie often has a lot of SCARY scenes in it. (SCARE)

31. The school's concert was AMAZING, wasn't it? (AMAZE)

32. The University of Sydney is one of the most **FAMOUS** universities in Australia.

(FAME)

33. Tom **DISLIKES** the acting in Star Hero. He thinks it's terrible

(LIKE)

VI/ ERROR IDENTIFICATION: Choose the underlined word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that needs correcting (0.5pt)

34. I often drawing pictures of flowers in my leisure.

A

B

C

D

35. Chu Van An was one of the most famous teacher at the Imperial Academy.

A

B

C

D

36. Lotus plants can have flowers of many different color.

A

B

C

D

37. You shouldn't to play too many computer games.

A

B

C

D

VII/ REARRANGEMENT: Rearrange the given words in the most suitable order to make a full sentence. (0.5pt)

38. make/ help/ seeds/ Flowers/ with/ insects/ from/.

→ Flowers make seeds with help from insects.

39. have to/ Roots/ be/ in/ plants/ very/ long/ when/ places/ grow/ dry/.

→ Roots have to be very long when plants grow in dry places.

VIII/ REWRITE: Rewrite a sentence with the word(s) given so that it has the same meaning. (2.0pts)

40. Sam is healthier than Lila.

→ Lila isn't as healthy as Sam.

41. I've never seen such an interesting movie as this one.

→ This is the most interesting movie I've ever seen.

42. My favorite type of music is flamenco, not rock.

→ I prefer flamenco to rock.

43. Pop isn't as exciting as rock, is it?

→ Rock is more exciting than pop, isn't?

44. I/ am/ keeping my/ health/ doing/ by/ exercise every day.

→ I'm keeping my health by doing exercises every day.

45. My brother/ cooks/ in/ usually/ free time./ his/ some traditional food

→ My brother usually cooks some traditional food in his free time.

THE END OF THE TEST